MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT


The Board meeting scheduled for June 9, 2022 has been cancelled.  All posted matters will be deferred to the July 13, 2022 meeting and appropriate notifications given.


___________________________ 
General Manager
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